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Steven Liang

From: Zaahidah Branch <zaahidahmillet@me.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 4:41 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hi, 
As a tax payer I would like to know why are prices being increased? The community is not receiving any benefits that are 
included in our price as is. Like sewer cleaning and treatment, proper meter evaluations and so on. Why is a billion dollar 
company trying to tax more for citizens who are already struggling due to the lack of help and assistance. I suggest this 
increase comes from a government who stole millions of covid funds, because us regular folks don’t have. 
Have a nice day. 


